
September 8, 2014 

Director, City Clerk1s Office 
6911 No 3 Road. 
Richmond BC 

Re: Notice of application 

Schedule 3 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday, 
September 10, 2014. 

Development Variance Permit DV 14-665249 

I write to respond to your letter concerning the subject application, I stronglY 
object and oppose to this intention. 

1 had worked over 40 years and spent my life time savings to purchase this 
condo unit to live and enjoy my retirement years. I have eye problem 
and extremely sensitive to lights. Being on the third floor, commercial signs will 
seriously affect my daily life. 

My condo unit is located right in front of 6951 Elmbridge Way, although my 
civic address shows a different on indicated below. 

Although this is a mixed-use building, however, the majority use are being 
residential. Once it becomes too commercialized, I am sure it will bring negative 
impact on the value. 

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration. 

Regards, 

~~J 
",----Lillian Wong 

(604) 649-1737 

3017 - 5511 Hollybridge Way 
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Tuesday, 02 September 20142:23 PM 
CltyClerk I--t-+--! 
Oppose to the application for development variance permit DVD 14-665249 - Applicant- -, 
Priority Permits Ltd 

08-4100-02-02 - Development- Inquiries and Complaints - Residential 

I write to respond to your letter that I have received from your office to my address of 
3017-5511 Hollybridge Way, Be. 

As a resident, 

I would like to put in my objection and oppose to the application of the followings: 

1. Allow facia, canopy and projecting signs for the commercial uses in the development 

2. Allow installation of two additional freestanding signs along Elmbridge Way for the 
existing 

mixed use building located at 6951 Elmbridge. 

Regards, 

Lillian Wong 
(604)649-1737 
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